AAPL Vendor Letter
Hello {recipient.firstname},
My name is Monica, and I am reaching out to you on behalf of Preferred Trust Company, a Self-Directed IRA custodian. I believe that we can provide you with a unique opportunity that would elevate your client’s real estate investment strategy; but first, I would like to start off with two important questions. 
· Do you enable your clients to invest in your real estate products with qualified funds? 
· Do the IRA custodians you work with provide your clients the level of customer of service that you expect of yourself and your company? 
If you answered no to either question, custodial services provided by Preferred Trust Company may be the solution you have been searching for. 
We think like an investor, which means we understand that speed and quality of service are an irreplaceable aspect of any investment strategy. We also understand educating your clients on the benefits of an IRA and how it works can be time consuming, which is why we are prepared to provide you with education materials or engage in co-company webinars or events you need to fine-tune the process. 
If you believe your clients could benefit from working with an experienced custodian and earn tax-deferred or tax-free returns on your investments, please give me a call at 702.998.5877. I will be reaching out to you personally within the next week to follow-up. I look forward to discussing our future partnership.

Best regards,


Monica Calderon
Inbound Client Services Agent
Preferred Trust Company, LLC
2140 E. Pebble Road, Suite 140 | Las Vegas, NV 89123
phone 702.998.5877 | 888.990.7892 | fax  702.946.0136
email mcalderon@ptcemail.com | web preferredtrustcompany.com 

